
GOMS Eblast 5-18-23 - Incoming 7th Grade Families

On behalf of the Granite Oaks Parent Falcon Club (PFC), we would like to welcome you to the nest and invite
you to attend our annual incoming 7th Grade Parent Falcon Club Information Night.

The PFC is a vital part of the team at GOMS and are partners at the table. We have open dialogue with our
administration and assist with raising funds for things like outdoor classrooms, water bottle refill stations, staff
lounge updates, technology additions, elective classes, clubs and enhancing the education of our students.

Since our students are only at Granite Oaks for two years, it is imperative that we set our parent club for
success! We need to hit the ground running. Come find out how you can help, meet our board, and learn
about Granite Oaks.

When: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 from 6:00-7:00 pm
Where: Granite Oaks Staff Lounge

(Please park in the front of the school and follow the arrows through the amphitheater)
What: Meet the incoming PFC board

RSVP to graniteoakspfc@gmail.com with INFO NIGHT as the subject line.

We look forward to meeting you and sharing more about our wonderful school.

Donna Martin
Communications Officer
Granite Oaks Parent Falcon Club
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